
The POPO Foundation 
Scholarship Programme
The POPO Foundation Scholarship Programme is for Pacific 
students studying Heath Sciences at Foundation Year. 
Applications open on 1 June.
What is Foundation Year?
•	 Offers a university entrance qualification recognised by all New Zealand universities

•	 Prepares students academically for their first year of university.

What does the Scholarship Provide?
•	 A guaranteed place in a University of Otago Hall of Residence 

•	 A subsidy towards the accommodation fees at a University of Otago Hall of Residence 

•	 Private tutorials for Physics, Chemistry, Biology and Maths 

•	 A dedicated full-time Programme Coordinator  

•	 Workshops focused on developing skills and tools to manage study 

•	 Mentoring with senior students to aid in adjusting to life at Otago

If you are interested in applying for this scholarship please email pfp@otago.ac.nz
For more information visit: otago.ac.nz/pirssu
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